
It is hard to believe that we are beginning our last nine weeks of the
school year. It only seems like a couple of months ago that we
started this school year! Our students and staff are working hard
every day to make sure everyone is learning and growing and
preparing for the next grade level.

We are experiencing a high number of tardies this Spring. Learning
starts at 8:45 am and we want to see all of our Superstars on time.

Please "like" us at Sheridan Elementary Superstars on our Facebook page at
https://www.facebook.com/SheridanSuperstars/

Thank you for all you do to send your students to school prepared to learn. They are amazing
students and I am so proud to have them at Sheridan.

Rene' McIntyre
Principal

Coming up in April

4/2/24 Primary Game Night 5:30-6:30 pm
4/5/24 Report Cards go Home
4/8-4/12/24 PK and K Registration
4/15/24 Teacher Work Day
4/17/24 3rd-5th STAAR Reading Test/No Visitors

https://www.facebook.com/SheridanSuperstars/


4/18/24 5th STAAR Science Test/No Visitors
4/23/24 3rd-5th STAAR Math Test/No Visitors
4/30/24 Progress Notes go Home

From the Nurse
All medication must be brought to the clinic by an adult. District
policy does not allow students to transport medication to and from
school. This includes cough drops/lozenges. Medication that is not
properly checked into the clinic will be confiscated and held in the
clinic and will not be administered to the student.
Facts of lice:
Head lice are so easily spread that anyone can get them. 6 to 12
million people will get lice each year. Most of these will be children.
There is no shame because your child has head lice. Head lice are
not known to transmit disease, they are just itchy and an
annoyance. How are lice spread? Lice are spread by direct head-to-
head touching. They do not fly or jump, but they crawl. Children at play have closer contact than
adults, so they’re more likely to get lice. Head lice can be spread by sharing:

Personal articles (clothing, combs, headbands, hats and/or scarves).
Towels, linens, pillows, carpeting and naptime blankets.
Stuffed toys, dolls and cloth toys.
Earphones for a personal radio.
Lockers or hanging clothes together on coat hooks.
School uniforms, costumes, or gym clothes.

Remedies:
Home remedies do little to get rid of lice. There are several brands of lice shampoo that you can
buy at the store, as well as brands that need a prescription. Talk with your own medical provider or
the county health department for assistance. Shampooing the hair alone will not get rid of the lice!
You must also remove all of the nits, and clean the areas of the house where the lice may be
present. Cutting your child’s hair or regular shampoo does little to treat lice. Clothing, bedding and
household items must be cleaned to kill and remove all of the lice. Other family members need to
be checked for lice, and treated if necessary.

Date: Friday, May 31st
Time: 9:30 am - 5th Grade Awards Ceremony (open to 5th grade
families)
Time: 11:00 am - 5th Grade Celebration (open to volunteers ONLY)
Sign up to volunteer or donate items: Bit.ly/5thSheridan

http://bit.ly/5thSheridan
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